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Historical Operation Klondike Chris
Hartford 2010-05-01
Rifts Xiticix Invasion Kevin
Siembieda 1998-12-01
Slave Stealers Timothy Ballard
2018-09-04 Follow two abolitionists
who fought one of the most shockingly
persistent evils of the world: human
trafficking and sexual exploitation
of slaves. Told in alternating
chapters from perspectives spanning
more than a century apart, read the
riveting 19th century first-hand
account of Harriet Jacobs and the
modern-day eyewitness account of
Timothy Ballard. Harriet Jacobs was
an African-American, born into
slavery in North Carolina in 1813.
She thwarted the sexual advances of
her master for years until she
escaped and hid in the attic crawl
space of her grandmother's house for
seven years before escaping north to
freedom. She published an
autobiography of her life, Incidents
in the Life of a Slave Girl, which
was one of the first open discussions
about sexual abuse endured by slave
women. She was an active
abolitionist, associated with
Frederick Douglass, and, during the
Civil War, used her celebrity to
raise money for black refugees. After
the war, she worked to improve the
conditions of newly-freed slaves. As
a former Special Agent for the
Department of Homeland Security who
has seen the horrors and carnage of
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war, Timothy Ballard founded a
modern-day "underground railroad"
which has rescued hundreds of
children from being fully enslaved,
abused, or trafficked in third-world
countries. His story includes the
rescue and his eventual adoption of
two young siblings--Mia and Marky,
who were born in Haiti. Section 2
features the lives of five
abolitionists, a mix of heroes from
past to present, who call us to
action and teach us life lessons
based on their own experiences:
Harriet Tubman--The "Conductor";
Abraham Lincoln--the "Great
Emancipator"; Little Mia--the sister
who saved her little brother; Guesno
Mardy--the Haitian father who lost
his son to slave traders; and Harriet
Jacobs--a teacher for us all.
Moonlight Madness Penny Williams 1998
Affective Health and Masculinities in
South Africa Hans Reihling 2020-04-24
Affective Health and Masculinities in
South Africa explores how different
masculinities modulate substance use,
interpersonal violence, suicidality,
and AIDS as well as recovery crossculturally. With a focus on three
male protagonists living in very
distinct urban areas of Cape Town,
this comparative ethnography shows
that men’s struggles to become
invulnerable increase vulnerability.
Through an analysis of masculinities
as social assemblages, the study
shows how affective health problems
are tied to modern individualism
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rather than African ‘tradition’ that
has become a cliché in Eurocentric
gender studies. Affective health is
conceptualized as a balancing act
between autonomy and connectivity
that after colonialism and apartheid
has become compromised through the
imperative of self-reliance. This
book provides a rare perspective on
young men’s vulnerability in everyday
life that may affect the reader and
spark discussion about how
masculinities in relationships shape
physical and psychological health.
Moreover, it shows how men change in
the face of distress in ways that may
look different than global health and
gender-transformative approaches
envision. Thick descriptions of
actual events over the life course
make the study accessible to both
graduate and undergraduate students
in the social sciences. Contributing
to current debates on mental health
and masculinity, this volume will be
of interest to scholars from various
disciplines including anthropology,
gender studies, African studies,
psychology, and global health.
Player's Secrets of Tuornen TSR Inc
1995-08
Pathfinder Campaign Setting: Nidal,
Land of Shadows Paizo Inc. Staff
2018-05 A land chained in shadow Ten
thousand years ago, faced with
extinction, the terrified leaders of
Nidal heard whispers in their mindspromises of salvation for their
nation if only they'd submit their
people's bodies and souls to
perpetual servitude. Those leaders'
assent transformed them into conduits
for Zon-Kuthon, the god of envy and
pain, and has sealed Nidal's fate to
this day. Pathfinder Campaign
Setting: Nidal, Land of Shadows draws
back the curtain from one of
Golarion's most wicked and mysterious
theocracies. Within these pages,
you'll find: ►Detailed descriptions
of Nidal's history, including its
tragic fall into Zon-Kuthon's grasp.
►An in-depth gazetteer of the entire
nation, from settlements to more
sinister features. ►Malevolent
adventure sites from the Castle of
the Captive Sun to the Tower of Slant
Shadows. ►A bestiary of shadowy
creatures, including the suffragan
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kyton, that lurk in Nidal and beyond.
Pathfinder Campaign Setting: Nidal,
Land of Shadows is intended for use
with the Pathfinder campaign setting,
but it can be easily adapted to any
fantasy world.
Marvel Doodles Marvel Book Group
2016-10-04 Younglings can draw,
color, and create with all their
favorite characters from the Marvel
films. From Guardians of the Galaxy
to Spider-Man, every page is packed
with doodles. Readers can use their
artistic powers to bring these
sensational scenes to life!
Tree Shaker Bill Keller 2013-12-24
The story of Nelson Mandela who
challenged apartheid in South Africa
and who went on to become the
president of the country.
Deathwatch RPG Fantasy Flight Games
2011-03-01 The Space Marines of the
Deathwatch safeguard the Jericho
Reach against the galaxy's deadliest
foes. Do not falter: arm yourselves
with the best wargear and abilities
the Deathwatch has to offer! Rites of
Battle, a supplement for Deathwatch,
offers the means to enrich and add
detail to the adventures of a Killteam in the Jericho Reach. A host of
new character options allow for
increased personalization with
thorough "Create Your Own Chapter"
and "Alternate Specialities" rules.
Play a member of the Imperial Fists
Chapter or one of the Successor
Chapters that send Space Marines to
the Deathwatch. Meanwhile, vehicle
rules add a new dimension to gameplay
and expand possibilities for
adventure. Battle alien tanks with
your Land Raider or prowl behind
enemy lines with a Land Speeder
Storm. Gain access to an extensive
new armoury of weapons, armour, and
relics from the armouries of Watch
Fortress Erioch, or earn new special
honours and distinctions to reflect
your Space Marine's glorious
victories! A valuable handbook for
Space Marines of the Deathwatch,
Rites of Battle contains everything
needed to prepare a Deathwatch Killteam for any mission. Rise to glory
in the service of the Emperor!
Stand Firm Paul Gould 2018-11 In an
age of skepticism and disenchantment,
people long for something that
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satisfies our mind's search for truth
and our heart's desire for beauty and
meaning. Stand Firm: Apologetics and
the Brilliance of the Gospel argues
that the gospel satisfies both of
these needs. It is true and rational,
but it is also inherently attractive
and provides meaning and purpose. In
short, the gospel is brilliant. It is
brilliant, in one sense, because of
the broad variety of evidences for
its truth. But it is also brilliant
given its beauty, goodness and the
meaningful life it offers. The book
provides up to date responses to
questions about the existence of God,
the reliability of the Bible, Jesus
and the resurrection, and the problem
of evil. It also treats unique topics
such as understanding truth,
knowledge and faith, the claims of
alternate faiths, religious
disagreement, etc. Each chapter
attempts to connect these
considerations with the gospel so
that we may stand firm in our faith.
A Guide to Japanese Role-Playing
Games Bitmap Books 2021-10-25
Shadowforce Archer Alderac
Entertainment Group 2002-01-01
Dentists Mary Meinking 2020-08 Open
wide! Dentists care for people's
teeth. Give readers the inside scoop
on what it's like to be a dentist.
Readers will learn what dentists do,
the tools they use, and how people
get this exciting job.
Sissy Dreams: From Boyfriend to
Girlfriend Paul Zante Receiving a
text from Sasha, my girlfriend, at
work was always risky. Especially
when she wanted to know if her
girlfriend was horny. A short and
sweet (and filthy) story.
Nudes Elle Nash 2021-04 Fiction.
Women's Studies. Short Stories.
Beginning with a story of an ex sexworker drifting through a small rural
town in the south, and ending with a
young woman's wedding night, who
learns from her new husband what it
takes to kill a man, Nash writes
across the complications of working
class women, rendering their desires
with visceral prose and
psychologically dissecting the
fundamental root that threads her
work: craving and the conflicts
within.
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I Am Leaper
Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie
1987
Rifts World Book 12 Kevin Siembieda
1997-08-01
The Wars of Reaving Ben H. Rome
2011-06
Duty and Desire Book Club Edition
Anju Gattani 2021-01-27 To uphold
family honor and tradition, Sheetal
Prasad is forced to forsake the man
she loves and marry playboy
millionaire Rakesh Dhanraj while the
citizens of Raigun, India, watch in
envy. On her wedding night, however,
Sheetal quickly learns that the
stranger she married is as cold as
the marble floors of the Dhanraj
mansion. Forced to smile at family
members and cameras and pretend
there's nothing wrong with her
marriage, Sheetal begins to discover
that the family she married into
harbors secrets, lies and deceptions
powerful enough to tear apart her
world. With no one to rely on and no
escape, Sheetal must ally with her
husband in an attempt to protect her
infant son from the tyranny of his
family.sion.
Scorch A. D. Nauman 2001-11-20 In the
future world of Scorch, America is
run by a “corporacracy.” Three
conglomerates have taken control not
by force but by manipulating common
beliefs and values through the media,
and particularly by playing on
Americans’ fears of Big Brother.
Consumerism and privatization have
run amok in this landscape of
flashing screens and subtle
brainwashing, a world where even city
streets and public schools are run by
big business. This is a darkly comic
first novel of a dystopian future,
with echoes of 1984 and Brave New
World.
The CRPG Book: A Guide to Computer
Role-Playing Games Felipe Pepe
2019-09 Reviews over 400 seminal
games from 1975 to 2015. Each entry
shares articles on the genre, mod
suggestions and hints on how to run
the games on modern hardware.
Rifts Mercenaries C. J. Carella 1994
Adventures in Innovation John F.
Tyson 2014 Tyson's journey from
student to senior executive when an
entirely new world of human
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communications came into being. He
traces the development of corporate
identity, vision, and activities of
Bell-Northern Research (BNR), which
would become one of the most
innovative and widely respected
research-and-development
organizations in the world.
BattleTech Legends 2020-12-20
Battletech Technical Readout 1992
Describes and illustrates combat
robots and fighter planes used in the
BattleTech series of games.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup
2021-01-01 "Having been born a
freeman, and for more than thirty
years enjoyed the blessings of
liberty in a free State—and having at
the end of that time been kidnapped
and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been
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suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be
uninteresting to the public." -an
excerpt
Battletech Field Manual FASA
Corporation 1997-05-01 The Free
Worlds League (FWL) field manual
provides an extensive survey of House
Marik's Free Worlds League, one of
the major Inner Sphere military
powers. The manual includes a full
military history of the rebellionriddled confederation, from the
Succession Wars to the Andurien Civil
War and beyond, and profiles of every
League regiment, including the elite
Marik Guard and the chivalrous
Knights of the Inner Sphere. Also
included are color renderings of FWL
uniforms and insignia and special
rules for new, exclusive League
weapons and BattleMechs.
Battletech Technical Readout: 3055
Upgrade Herbert A Beas, II 2012-01-18
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